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Dear Parents/Carers 

Children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are working in class with the staff from 

their year group.  They will complete the work set by their teacher just as the children 

who are working safely at home will do.  They will have lunch in the hall in their 

bubble and play in a zone for each year group on the Infant playground. 

Key Stage 2 children 

Children in Year 3,4,5, and 6 are working in the hall together supervised by teachers 

and support staff. Support in school will be using the home learning that the rest of 

the children from our school will be accessing safely from home.  It will be exactly the 

same therefore as sometimes the children will need to ‘listen’ to their teacher online 

we would ask that your child, if possible, brings in earphones from home with them 

each time they are in school.  School does have a limited number of earphones but 

for safety during Covid it would be better if they have their own and they bring and 

use them in school. 

Staff will be wearing masks in the hall to keep your child as safe as possible and if 

you wish to, your child can bring their own mask in to wear too.   

School lunch will usually be a hot meal; the revised menu is attached.   

It is imperative that you inform school as early as possible if your child will be absent 

and was expected to attend, together with the reason, as this needs to be recorded 

by the office staff for the Department of Education. 

Finally, in order for us all to keep each other safe I must stress the importance of 

keeping your child at home if they are displaying any of the COVID-19 symptoms or 

if a member of your family has tested positive or is waiting for their test result. 

Stay at home and stay safe! 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs P McGuffie. 
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